
 

 

Walsh University Chamber Singers to Perform at King’s 

 

May 7, 2014 

The Walsh University Chamber Singers from North Canton, Ohio, will perform a free concert on 

Friday, May 9, 2014 at 7:30 p.m. in the Joanne and Peter Kenny Theatre, Darryl J. King Student 

Life Centre at King’s University College, 266 Epworth Ave, London. This is a special addition to 

their Ontario tour.  

The Walsh University Choral Program is a musical organization dedicated to demonstrating, 

enhancing and creating true beauty through the gift of collective singing. Their ensembles 

rehearse, perfect and perform musical works of high distinction from a variety of languages, 

cultures and time periods. Members serve as musical ambassadors, carrying the banner of 

Walsh University proudly in every rehearsal and performance. 

Directed by Dr. Britt Cooper, the Walsh University Chamber Singers are a select group of 20 to 
25 singers who travel as an ensemble.  In past years they have performed in Rome, New York 
and Chicago.  They focus on a cappella singing and will perform a program of mostly sacred 
works - from contemporary to spirituals and gospels.  
 
Walsh University is an independent, Catholic University with 3,000 students from across the 
United States and from around the world.   
 
This special performance is open to the public. Complimentary parking is available on campus 

on the south side of the Darryl J. King Student Life Centre.  

 

 

 

For more information please contact:   

Jane Antoniak 

Manager, Communications & Media Relations 

King’s University College 

communications@kings.uwo.ca  

519-433-3491 x 4384 

519-719-9366 

www.kings.uwo.ca 
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